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Dear (D

| look forward to seeing you on 21 September at the Department of Health.

Regards,

lobacco Programme Manager
Department of Health

Tel: 020 797%
Email: dh.gsi.gov.uk

Get off cigarettes with NHS support - call 0800 169 0 169 or visit
www.nhs.uk/gosmokefres
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Subject Reduced Harm Products

Dear-

Please find enclosed a letter concerning reduced harm products.

Best regards,

R&D Fellow
PMIR&D
Neuchatel
Switzerland
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This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure
Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Cable& Wireless in partnership with
MessagelLabs, (CCTM Certificate Number 2006/04/0007.)

DH users see Computer virus guidance on Delphi under Security in DH, for further
details. In case of problems, please call the IT support helpdesk.(See attached file:
Leiter to Andrev Black 24 August 201 2.pdf)

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure [ntranet
virus scanning service supplied by Cable& Wireless Worldwide in partnership with
MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this
email was certified virus free,
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Thank you for your response. This time is suitable for us. Please let me know if there is any further
information you will need prior to the meeting.

Best regards
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Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 17:30
To:
Cc: dh.gsl.gov.uk

Subject: Re: Reduced Harm Products

D<o (R

Thank you for your email.

| would be happy to meet with you to learn more about the nicotine containing
product that your company is developing.

I would be available to meet for an hour on Friday, 21 September at 3pm at;
Department of Health
Wellington House
133-155 Waterloo Road
London
SE1 8UG

Please let me know if this time would suit youl,

Regards,

l'obacco Programme Manager

Department of Health

Tel: 020 797 (R

Email:

dh.asi.qov.uk

Get off cigarettes with NHS support - call 0800 169 0 189 or visit
www.nhs.uk/gosmokefree
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Tobacco Program Manager,
Department of Health

Wellington House, 133-155 Waterloo
Road, London SE1 8UG

United Kingdom

Neuchatel, 24 August 2012

By email: —ﬁgsi.qov.uk :

Re: Reduced Harm Products

Thank you for your response (dated 18 June 2012) to my 5 April email. PMI does have a non-
tobacco product in development. Developed by Professor— Director of the Duke
University Center for Smoking Cessation and a leader in the development of novel smaoking
cessation therapies, the product is based on a simple acid-hase reaction which results in a
respirable, nicotine-containing aerosol. continues to consult with us on the development
of this and other harm reduction products.

will be in London on 20-21 September. He and | would very much welcome the
opportunity to meet with you on one of those days if possible, in order to share information ancl
research plans for this product as well as for PMI's approach to tobacca harm reduction more
generally, Of course, we understand that any meeting with the Department of Health would be
completely transparent, and we would abide by whatever terms you chose in that regard.

We look forward to discussing these issues with you.

Yours sincerel

R&D Fellow
Philip Morris Products SA
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